


·       Replace overhanging balconies and replace them with “Juliette” style balconies.
·       Reduce the FSI of the building from 2.74 which grossly exceeds the 1.5 FSI in the

approved Vaughan Official Plan 2010 (VOP2010).
·       Reduce the 6 story height which exceeds approved height in the VOP2010 by 50%.
·       Address parking issues.  Only 3 of the 231 spots are above ground.
·       Address the traffic issues which will compound our current problems with infiltration

and through traffic
 
None of the above noted concerns have been addressed.  The fact that council will vote on this
project on May 12 without having addressed the communities concerns demonstrates how little the
mayor and council truly care about the needs of it’s citizens.  I would ask the mayor and council to
post pone the vote and address the issues raised by the Weston Downs community.   I may be one
citizen writing to you today, but I assure you I represent the voice of many of my friends, family
members and neighbors who live in Vaughan.
 
With kind regards,
 
Vince Baggetta

 


